
 
 

 
 
 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

Project Update 
Monday, August 23, 2021 

     
  

 

ontact: Community Outreach Specialist Angel Gardner angel@valerin-group.com or 561-886-8773 

   

Please be advised the city of West Palm Beach will be closing Washington Road from Southern Boulevard to Malverne Road 
beginning Monday, August 23, for approximately a month to perform emergency sewer and drainage repairs. As a result, the 
Southern Boulevard Bridge detour for Flagler Drive between Southern Boulevard and Worth Court North will be adjusted (see 
attached map). Traffic will be detoured as follows: 
 

• Traffic going north on Flagler Drive should: Go west on Worth Court North to Washington Road; go north on Washington 
Road to Malverne Road; go west on Malverne Road to Olive Avenue; go north on Olive Avenue to Southern Boulevard; 
and go east on Southern Boulevard to Flagler Drive. 

• Traffic going south on Flagler Drive should: Go west on Southern Boulevard to Olive Avenue; go south on Olive Avenue to 
Malverne Road; go east on Malverne Road to Washington Road; go south on Washington Road to Worth Court North; go 
east on Worth Court North to Flagler Drive.  

 
For more information on the West Palm Beach emergency repairs, please contact Lina Camacho, West Palm Beach Senior Project 
Engineer, at (561) 494-1129 or lcamacho@wpb.org.  
 
The Southern Boulevard (SR 80) Bridges Replacement Project includes replacing the existing bascule (draw) bridge and tide relief 
bridge over the ICWW and Lake Worth Lagoon between the City of West Palm Beach and the Town of Palm Beach. The project 
limits are between Washington Road in West Palm Beach and State Road A1A/South Ocean Boulevard in Palm Beach. New 
decorative lighting, pedestrian features, traffic signals, signage and drainage are included. A temporary bridge has been built 
north of the existing bridge to maintain traffic while the replacement bascule bridge is under construction. Active construction 
began April 3, 2017 and will last until late 2021. The estimated construction cost is $95 million. 
 

CONTACT US 

SOUTHERN BOULEVARD BRIDGES REPLACEMENT PROJECT 

Please visit the project website at www.southernblvdbridge.com for additional information. 

BODLER BARTHELEMY, P.E. | FDOT Project Manager 
Phone: (561) 370-1127 

Email: bodler.barthelemy@dot.state.fl.us 
 

ANGEL STREETER GARDNER | Community Outreach Specialist 
Phone: (561) 886-8773  

Email: angel@valerin-group.com 
 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT 
The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods,  

enhances economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.    
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